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TWGHSs C.Y. Ma Memorial College
Administration Circular 083/22-23

Certificate in Professional Development Programme on Effective Lesson Observation and Evaluation - A

Whole School Approach

Video shooting and interview consent form

5t May 2023

Dear Parents

Our teachers participate in “Professional Development Programme on Effective Lesson Observation and
Evaluation - A Whole School Approach” conducted by Department of Curriculum and Instruction, the
Education University of Hong Kong. They have to conduct teaching practice. It involves test, video shooting
of lesson and interview with students for further analysis.

The data collected will be used for research and education purpose, and all information related to your
child will remain confidential and will only disclose to Department of Curriculum and Instruction, the

Education University of Hong Kong.

| have read and understand the above information.

Please return the signed reply slip to the class teacher on 8" May 2023 (Monday). Please feel free to

contact the Vice Principal, Miss Leung Yuk Lan on 2443 9833 if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely

Chan Miu Ha

Principal

Note: In case of any discrepancies between the Chinese and English versions of the above content, the Chinese version shall

prevail.



